
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
First Sunday of Lent - March 1, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Maria Burkley 

(814)969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 

 
February 29, 2020 –  March 8, 2020 

 
   Sat.    2/29  4:30 PM   Cathie Dombkowski 

      (Rick and Pat Jaworski)  

   Sun.   3/01  9:15 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Mon.  3/02  8:00 AM  In Honor of Willard Passauer 

   Tues.  3/03  8:00 AM  Ralph F. Hedderick Jr. 

      (The Passauer Family) 

   Wed.  3/04  8:00 AM  NO Service 

   Thur.  3/05  8:00 AM  Kathy Reed 

   Fri.     3/06  8:00 AM  Mr. and Mrs. Albert Budavich 

      (Rob and Diane Papesch) 

   Sat.    3/07  4:30 PM   Roberta Rose 

      (Bob and Kathy McGowan)  

   Sun.   3/08  9:15 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

JUST SAYING  -  

The readings of this First Sunday of Lent act as a 
kind of overture to the entire season.  

 
They enable us to engage 
in a double confession: a 
confession of sin and the 
repentance that follows; 
and a confession of praise 
for the mercy of God, 
which is shown us in spite 
of our sin. 
 

They sketch the contours of the human condition-
broken and death-bound; they give us a glimpse 
of God’s unqualified mercy; and they invite us to 
look at Jesus, who is our way to God’s mercy. 
 

Preaching The New Lectionary: Year A by Dianne Bergant 
(Author), Richard N. Fragomeni (Author) 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit this week  
In Loving Memory of  

Daniel J. Kuhn 
(From Natalie Kuhn) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

Mass intentions for a deceased relative or friend, in honor of 
someone, or for a special intention may be scheduled through 
the parish office. The stipend is normally $10 for one mass. 
There are several openings for weekday masses in 2020, 
weekend masses are available August and beyond; please 
call the office to schedule. (Mother’s Day, Father’s Day and 
All Souls Day intentions are being fulfilled for St. Mary’s 
Parish in Crown, PA.) You may also schedule a week for the 
sanctuary candle to burn in memory of a loved one.  

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 3/01   10:15 AM  Planning for Living Stations 

   Tuesday, 3/03  7:00 PM Lenten Reflection/Adoration 

   Wednesday, 3/04  6:00 PM Soup & Bread 

   Wednesday, 3/04  7:00 PM Ecumenical Worship Service 

   Thursday, 3/05  1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

   Thursday, 3/05  7:00 PM Parish Council Meeting 

   Friday, 3/06   4:30 PM Fish Dinner     

The Regular Collection  
for February 23rd was $2,235.50 plus $970.00 from 
online giving for a total of $3205.50 Thank you! 

2020 Catholic Services Appeal 
A sincere thank you to all who made a pledge and/or gift to 
the Catholic Services Appeal. You have joined together 
with Catholics throughout the Diocese of Erie to share of 
your blessings to help advance the mission of the church.  
 
If you have not yet made a commitment, it is not too 
late. Pledge cards are available in the pews. Just drop 
your pledge card or envelope marked ‘CSA’ in the  
collection basket or turn it in at the parish office.  
If you cannot pledge at this time — please write your 
name on a pledge card with “No Pledge” or “still  
considering a Pledge.”  We will be mailing letters to 
those who did not turn in a pledge card in the next few 
weeks. Remember, no gift is too small. Your generosity is 
appreciated by Bishop Persico, Fr. Greg, and the people in 
the Diocese of Erie who benefit from this appeal. 
 
Anything pledged over the parish assessment of $32,447 
remains right here at All Saints Parish. Thank you! 

Parish Council and members of the All Saints Ladies Society 
are working on ideas and plans for beautifying the front 
flower garden. We are looking for parishioners who 
would be willing to work on this committee. A meeting 
will be set in early March.   
In 2019 the Ladies Society held a card party and the  
proceeds were earmarked for this project. If you would like 
to help or if you have ideas to share, contact Lia in the office 
or jot down your name and/or idea on a parish “welcome” 
card found in the pews. 

Mr. Tom Wager (a former police officer, emergency 
medical technician and volunteer firefighter) will be 
offering a presentation on Active Shooter Prepared-
ness training at All Saints on Sunday, March 1, 2020, 
beginning at 1:00 p.m.  

 
 
 
   Next Meeting—Thurs., March 6th—7:00 PM. All are welcome! 

https://www.amazon.com/Dianne-Bergant/e/B001HO3XWA/ref=dp_byline_cont_book_1
https://www.amazon.com/s/ref=dp_byline_sr_book_2?ie=UTF8&field-author=Richard+N.+Fragomeni&text=Richard+N.+Fragomeni&sort=relevancerank&search-alias=books
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
MARCH 8 , 2020 
REL ED Grades K-5 at 10:15 AM 
Confirmation Class at 6:00 PM  
 
There is a group of 5 high school students going on our 
Mission trip to Catholic Heart Work Camp. The trip will 
be June 5-11 in Cincinnati Ohio! There is still room if  
anyone is interested in joining us; please see Maria 
Burkley right away!  
 
WE ARE IN NEED OF A MALE CHAPERONE  
(over 21 years old) for our mission trip. If you would like 
to take part in a great adventure and help our teens help 
others, please let Maria Burkley know as soon as possible! 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to Madison Link. Madison is in 
4th grade and participated in our CHRIST IS ALIVE essay 
contest! Her essay, which described a moment when she 
felt close to God, has been sent in to represent All Saints 
Parish! 
 
A Family Perspective 
In today’s gospel Jesus cautions it is not enough to provide 
food for our children; “one does not live on bread 
alone.”  Let Lent 2020 be a time when you are “led by the 
Spirit” to explore new ways to be a moral guide to your 
children.  
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments- 
Pledge to Heal: The Diocese of Erie remains committed to 
helping victims of clergy sexual abuse heal and recover. 
Counseling assistance is available for victims and/or their 
families through the diocesan Victim Assistance  
Coordinator, VAC for short, Dr. Gerard Tobin, who can be 
reached at 814-451-1521. The diocese encourages anyone 
who has experienced abuse or misconduct by a member of 
the clergy or any employee or volunteer of the church to 
contact law enforcement. To report abuse to the  
independent investigators retained by the diocese, 
email ErieRCD@KLGates.com. Victims or concerned 
individuals can contact the diocese directly to report abuse 
at 814-451-1543. For additional information visit https://
www.eriercd.org/childprotection/  

Readings for next Sunday, March 8 
GN 12:1-4A; PS 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22;  
2 TM 1:8B-10; MT 17:1-9 

ALL SAINTS—EVERY FRIDAY IN LENT 
4:30 TO 7:00 PM  
March 6, 13, 20, 27, April 3 
$10 Adults, $4 children, free for 
toddlers. Take-outs available! 

All Saints will host the annual Waterford Ecumenical 
Lenten Soup and Services on Wednesdays, beginning 

March 4th. All are invited to attend 
this CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY 
event during Lent. Each week the 
soup is provided by one of the  

Waterford churches while the service is provided by the 
minister and people of another church. Since All Saints 
is hosting we are not responsible for providing soup or 
planning the service. A free will offering is taken during 
the service for the Waterford Ministerium which uses 
these funds to help people in need in our community. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

First Reconciliation! 

TUESDAY EVENING LENTEN FAITH  
FORMATION OPPORTUNITIES AT ALL SAINTS— 

Did you know that after Mother Teresa 
became a nun, she never saw her family 
again? Did you also know that, although 
Mother Teresa was famous for her self-
less compassion and service to others, 
she felt disconnected from God? Do you 

feel the same? Then join us on a weekly Lenten journey to 
learn how to connect with God on a more personal level. 
 
Adoration and faith formation will take place Tuesday, 
March 3rd from 7-8 PM. Deacon Tom will lead this  
session. Bring a copy of your book “Rediscover the 
Saints” by Matthew Kelly. Read about Saint Mother  
Teresa on page 91 in the book in preparation. 
 
Are you overworked, disorganized or feeling  
disconnected? Join us on Tuesday, March 10th from  
7-8 PM. Learn how Saints Benedict and Teresa of Avila 
helped develop routines and structure within the church.  
Discover how St. Ignatius of Loyola helped foster the  
concept of emotional intelligence within ourselves and with 
others. Read ahead on pages 25-38 to learn more. 
 
For further information, please contact Lynne Brozewicz at 
814-823-7014 or Denise Weigert at 814-464-6148. 

Our Youth Group had a 
great time at Playport in  
February!    
Our next 
event will 
be Friday, 
April 24th, 
SAVE 
THE 
DATE! 

Sixth Annual Catholic Women’s Conference—Be Part of it! 
Saturday, March 28, from 9 AM to 3:30 PM at Our Lady of 
Peace Parish in Erie, with check-in beginning at 8 AM. $40 per 
person, $35 for senior citizens of groups of 8, $25 for college 
students, $10 for high school students and free for religious 
sisters. Includes lunch and free parking. For more information 
or to register visit www.138women.com or call 814-455-7364. 


